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Generation PGM Inc. (GenPGM) is pleased to announce the 
submission of the second half of the Environmental Impact 
Statement (EIS) Addendum to the Impact Assessment Agency of
Canada (IAAC). 
The submission includes the following Chapters and Appendices:
       •   Chapter 5: Indigenous, Public and Agency Consultation and  
        Engagement
       •   Chapter 6: Assessment of Potential Impacts
       •   Chapter 7: Environmental Management
       •   Chapter 8: Table of Commitments
       •   Chapter 9: Assessment Summary and Conclusions
       •   Appendices: Updated Technical Reports and Supporting 
        Information
The Volume 2 EIS Addendum is the �nal document to address the 
2014  Information Requests (IRs) from the previous Joint Review 
Panel (JRP) before the Project went on pause. The regulatory clock 
will now restart and the Marathon Palladium-Copper Project will 
take a step forward towards permitting and Project construction.  

 

A public comment period has been established from April 19, 
2021 to June 27, 2021.  Please submit any questions or comments 

on the EIS Addendum by email to:
 iaac.marathonminereview-examenminemarathon.aeic@canada.ca 

or by going to the website at:
 https://iaac-aeic.gc.ca/050/evaluations/proj/54755/participation

GenPGM also welcomes your comments directly on an ongoing 
basis through our Company email:


